
To whom it may concern, 
  
Migraine Canada is a federally registered charity in Canada dedicated to improving the 
lives of Canadians living with migraine. Migraine is a neurological disorder that affects 
Canadians across the country, and people around the world. In Canada, 5 million people 
live with migraine, and 1/4 of households are impacted. 
 
Migraine does not discriminate. It affects women, men, and children of all genders and 
backgrounds.  Despite how debilitating migraine and other headache disorders can be, 
these conditions are often stigmatized and not recognized as a medical cause for 
disability. Many people living with migraine often feel misunderstood, isolated, and alone 
because of their illness. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your support in illuminating your landmark purple in support 
of Move for Migraine Canada. 
 
Thanks, 
Sophie Graszat 
Social Media Assistant 
Cell: (705) 795-1550 
Email: sophie.graszat@migrainecanada.org 
Website: https://migrainecanada.org/ 
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Friday, June 21, 2024, is World Migraine Awareness Day.
We hope to raise awareness by lighting up landmarks
across Canada in purple showing those individuals living
with migraine that their disease is being recognized. This is
our third year having landmarks lighted and we hope you
will help us. If June 21 isn't available, any day between June
15th to 23rd, 2024 will work and is aligned with our
"Move for Migraine" awareness and fundraising event.
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